From: Genjo & Carolyn <zenquaker@choboji.org>

Subject: June 5th Shobo-Ji in NYC Date: July 16, 2011 2:06:29 AM EDT

To: "Scott (IShin) Stolnack" <choboji.list@gmail.com>
Cc: "Scott (IShin) Stolnack" <scott.stolnack@gmail.com>

Reply-To: "Joe (Genjo) Marinello" <genjo@choboji.org>

Dear Chobo-Ji Members and friends,

Here is a link to the June 5th Teisho that I gave at Shobo-ji in New York City on the occasion of our Dharma Grandfather's, Gempo Roshi, memorial:

http://genjo.libsyn.com/who-deserves-to-receive-offerings-

This may be the first and last Teisho I give at NYZ if the animosity from Eido Roshi's defenders keeps me away. I hope this won't happen, and I've kept this Teisho back because it offended some, but now that I am mostly free of that system, I see no harm in sharing it at least with all of you.

With gassho,

~Genjo